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Columbus Police Announce “Cram-A-Cruiser” Toy Drive 
 

On Saturday, December 3, 2022, the Columbus Division of Police will be hosting its second 

annual “Cram-A-Cruiser” toy drive. The event will take place from 1:00 P.M. until 4:00 P.M. at 

the Driving Park Community Center, located at 1100 Rhoads Avenue. Officers will be in the 

parking lot accepting new, unwrapped toys from those who wish to donate. For those who wish 

to provide a monetary donation, instead of toys, the Columbus Police Foundation will be 

available to accept monetary donations. 

 

The toys collected will be dispersed to families of homicide victims and to financially struggling 

families throughout Columbus.  

 

The inaugural “Cram-A-Cruiser” event in 2021 allowed the Columbus Division of Police to 

provide gifts to 156 children, many of whom were related to victims of violent crime. 
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